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14th April 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

During normal times I would be writing to you at the end of the Spring Term or the start of the summer 

one, however as we all know that is not the case.  At the end of a difficult few weeks, I would first like to 

thank you for all your expressions of support and for working alongside us to support the children, 

whether in school or at home.  I would also thank the staff at the school for their dedication towards 

providing provision for the children in these unprecedented times.  

 

I hope the first few weeks of home schooling have been productive and the children, with your support, 

have managed to complete some or maybe all of the tasks the teachers set them, as well as being able to 

be children and enjoy other activities.  We are all missing them at school, it is very quiet, but we all know 

the advice is staying at home will save lives.   

 

As I write this update, we do not expect to be back at school for the foreseeable future.  This means that 

staff are currently preparing the next home school learning packs for the children.  These will be accessed 

through our school website for each class as from Tuesday 21st April.  If you do not have access to the 

internet or a printer, then we will provide you with a paper copy of the work to complete.  Please let us 

know if you require a pack so we can organise this and arrange for collection, where possible. 

 

Before Easter, you should have received an interim report for your child/ren. If you have not received a 

copy, please let us know and we will sort it as soon as possible.  Please remember these are reports based 

on the work the children have completed over the Spring Term and replace the March parent’s 

consultations. 

 

Please keep in contact with the school, via email, with what the children have been up to as well as to ask 

any questions.  Take care and stay safe. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Andrew Russell 
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